The Harvest
Golf Club

14th Tee Chipping Green Closed April
11th-12th due to Directional Drilling

We wanted to take this opportunity to inform you that the irrigation install
currently taking place from the pump house area will be travelling underneath the
18th fairway and will surround the general area of the 14th tee box.

As such, the chipping facility and adjacent paths will be closed from April 11th-
12th. However, the main chipping green and practice facility will remain open for
your enjoyment. We thank you in advance for your understanding and apologize
for any interruptions.

Warm Regards,
Gilles Dufort
General Manager / Executive Professional
The Harvest Golf Club







